
My home is around 600' from the proposed 
pipeline.  I believe the health, safety and 
welfare of the affected inhabitants has 
already been substantially impaired.  I am 
concerned with the amount of water and 
power that this project will need.  Who will 
get preference?  
It appears there is a shut off valve that will 
be near my property, which bring several 
other concerns including my property value 
being decreased.  Please deny this 
application.
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